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8 July 2021

Smt. Pratibha Singh
Indian National Congress
Holly Lodge

Jhakoo

Shimla 171001

Dear Smt. Pratibha Singh,

It is with great sadness that we learned of the passing of Shri Raja Virbhadra Singh Ji. On
behalf of the Central Tibetan Administration and the Tibetan people, I sent our deepest
condolences to you, your family and the people of Himachal Pradesh.

Through his dynamic leadership and decades of service to this nation and the state of
Himachal Pradesh, Shri Virbhadra Singh Ji has left an indelible mark in the hearts and lives

of many. Likewise, His Holiness the Dalai Lama and the Tibetan people remain grateful of
his support and generosity throughout the past decades.

Today, the Tibetan people mourn this colossal loss alongside your family and the people of
Himachal Pradesh while honouring the legacy of Shri Virbhadra Singh Ji.

Once again, my deepest condolences.
Since(rely,

Penpa Tserin
Sikyong

Central Tibetan Administration, Dharamsala, Distt. Kangra, H.P. 176215, India
sikyong@tibet.net (. Off: (91) 1892 223548, 222218, 222713



